
 
 

Welcome Guests                      
We’re glad you joined us this morning. 
Please stop by the Welcome Center and 
pick up a visitor’s packet. 

 

Today 
9:30 AM – Classes 
Children (3 yrs. – 5th Grade) 
~ Children's Wing (lower level).              
 
Student Ministries (6th-12th Grade) 
~ Youth Room (lower level) 
 
Adults – 1 Peter 
 ~ Fellowship Hall (upper level) 
 
Young Adults - Gospel of Mark  
  ~ Room 6 (lower level) 
 
10:45 AM - Worship Service 
                                                         
6:00 PM – Men’s Bible Study.  
 ~ Conference Room                          
*This is our final meeting until 
September. 

For additional class and ministry 
descriptions, visit our website – 
GraceChurchRootstown.com. 

 
 

Announcements 
Closed Caption is available during the 
sermon on your mobile device.  Visit the 
Welcome Center for instructions or scan 
the QR code at an entrance into the 
Worship Center. 

Nursery is available during the 9:30 AM 
classes and the 10:45 AM worship 
service. 

Jr. Church will be on Summer break 
from June - August.  Check the Welcome 
Center each week for an activity page.  
Crayons are available. 

Next Prayer Meeting will take place 
Monday, July 11 at 7:00 PM in the 
Fellowship Hall. 

-------------------------------------------------- 

Missing wheelchair – If anyone knows 
where the church wheelchair is, please 
give Sherry a call at the office.  It is 
needed for some of the senior gatherings.  
Thanks so much!  
 
Summer Camp is coming up fast!  
Registration will close on July 3.  If there 
is anyone who would like to sponsor a 
student to camp, please contact Dan 
Fronk (330-931-1099) or Heidi Knarr 
(330-931-7925).  Thank you so much! 
 
Mailboxes should be checked regularly. 
There is a list of box numbers on the side 
of the mailboxes.  If you have not been 
given a box number and want one, please 
contact Sherry White in the office. (330-
325-7174) Thank you! 

 
 

 
 

 

Work Week will continue until June 30 at 
the church as we get our building and 
grounds ready for VBS and the 
Community Picnic.  Choose a day and 
time that fits your schedule.  There is a list 
of jobs at the Welcome Center.  You can 
work on your own or with friends.  Sherry 
can let people in the building. Give her a 
call (562-587-6262) and she can unlock 
the door.  Thank you so much for all who 
will be able to help out!    

There are some cleaning supplies and rags 
downstairs in the supply room, but feel 
free to bring your own supplies that you 
like to use.  If you are working outside 
please bring your own gloves and tools. 

**Any volunteers who might like to give 
the pastor’s office a fresh coat of paint?  
Call the office!  Thank you!!** 

Vacation Bible School is in need of 
someone who would like to be the director 
of games and another person who would 
like to be in charge of refreshments.  If you 
are interested in either of these leadership 
positions, please contact Kim Jackson at 
330-607-5920 or call the church office at 
330-325-7174.  Thank you for prayerfully 
considering one of these needs.  There are 
other positions available as well.  Please 
sign up at the VBS table near the Welcome 
Center.   
    Do you have friends or family that you 
would like to invite to Bible School or the 
Church Picnic?  There are flyers at the 
VBS Table that you can take. Stop by and 
pick up a few!   
     Children can also register for Vacation 
Bible School at the VBS table as well as 
online. 

Registrations 
Registration is now open for the 
following activities.  Please register 
online at GraceChurchRootstown.com 
or through the Church Center App 
(Events) on your mobile device: 

VBS – July 17-21 

Summer Camp – July 24-29 

 

 
 



 
 
 

 
Today's Nursery Workers               
9:30 AM – Stevie Pieplow 
                   Debby Weese 
 
10:45 AM – Carly Ferrell 
                     Beth Slater 
 
 
May Financials 
General Budget 
May Giving: $18,458.45 
Monthly Budget: $19,583.33 
Giving YTD: $107,484.01 
Budget YTD: $93,333.35 
 
Capital Improvements 
May Giving: $35.00 
Fund Total: $16,827.27 
 
 
There are three ways to give to Grace 
Church: 
 

• By mailing a check to Grace 
Church at 4808 Tallmadge 
Road, Rootstown, PO Box 208, 
Rootstown, OH 44272; 

 

• By giving online at the church 
website; or 

 

• By placing your gift at the 
Welcome Center. 

 

 
This Week’s Calendar 
gcor.churchcenter.com/calendar 
 
June 26 - July 2 
 
Monday – Thursday 
Work Week at the church!  You choose a 
time that works good for your schedule.   
 
Tuesday 
6:00 PM – Worship Team Practice 
 
Thursday 
7:00 PM - Elders’ Meeting 
 
        
Upcoming Events   
 
July 11 Monthly Prayer Meeting 
July 16          Lazer Tag – Youth Group 
July 17-21 VBS 
July 23 Community Picnic 
July 24-29 Summer Camp 
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“Marriage:  A Temporal Institution  
With Eternal Implications” 

 
Ephesians 5:22-23 

 
John Lookabaugh 
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